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Title: WATERFRONT WAYFINDING PROJECT

Kevin Bradley, Manager of Parks and Forestry advised that he spoke with staff in the Economic and
Creative Development Department to inquire Waterfront Wayfinding Project was in connection with a
project they are currently working on regarding a type of wayfinding study and identifying routes to get
to the waterfront from different entry points into the City.  He advised he had no updates for this matter
and that he will provide an update once he has further information.

Kelly Patterson-McGrath clarified that this item was to add understanding of how it connects to the
waterfront, how everything is connected, the signage being created and the way they are placed, the
mapping, and how it is all being viewed.

Members of the Committee and City staff had further discussions on wayfinding and QR Codes and
provided input on the matter.
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WATERFRONT WAYFINDING PROJECT

Kevin Bradley, Manager of Parks and Forestry advised that he spoke with staff in the Economic and Creative
Development Department to inquire Waterfront Wayfinding Project was in connection with a project they are
currently working on regarding a type of wayfinding study and identifying routes to get to the waterfront from
different entry points into the City. He advised he had no updates for this matter and that he will provide an
update once he has further information.

Kelly Patterson-McGrath clarified that this item was to add understanding of how it connects to the waterfront,
how everything is connected, the signage being created and the way they are placed, the mapping, and how it
is all being viewed.

Members of the Committee and City staff had further discussions on wayfinding and QR Codes and provided
input on the matter.
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